
For more info email admin@greenwichpcpf.org 

 

GREENWICH PARENT CARER 
PARTICIPATION FORUM 

 
 
 

GPCPF is inviting you to an OPEN FORUM MEETING 
 

We are the official strategy voice for families in Greenwich and 
are parent led and independent. 

We bring together parents and carers of children and young 
adults with special educational needs and disabilities. 

 

Join us for light refreshments and catch up. 

Friday 6th October 10.30-12.30pm – in person  
At  The Moorings Social Club 

Arrnott Close SE28 8BG 
Buses -472,244,229,177 

Tuesday 10th October 7pm-8.30pm- on line  
                                              Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3905806354 
                                                Meeting ID: 390 580 6354 

One tap mobile 

Join us to  
We would like you to tell us about any issues you have been having during these difficult times be 

it in education, social, health and we can try and help and get answers for you. 

We would also like tell you about the different ways you can become involved with GPCPF. 

Hear about  
GPCPF updates  

Independent Visitors Advocacy support 
Donna McDonald & Steven Wright- Commissioning and Monitoring Officers 

Royal Borough of Greenwich 

 


